
political science at usc

Political science at USC is a vibrant and dynamic field of study that
attracts students from diverse backgrounds who are eager to engage with the
complexities of governance, policy-making, and political behavior. The
University of Southern California (USC), located in Los Angeles, offers a
comprehensive curriculum that empowers students to explore various dimensions
of political science. This article delves into the features of the political
science program at USC, the opportunities available for students, and the
broader significance of political science within the context of contemporary
society.

Overview of the Political Science Program at
USC

USC's political science department is part of the Dornsife College of
Letters, Arts, and Sciences. It is dedicated to the rigorous study of
political systems, international relations, and public policy. The program is
designed to equip students with critical thinking skills, analytical
abilities, and a thorough understanding of political processes.

Curriculum Structure

The political science curriculum at USC is structured to provide a
comprehensive foundation in the field. Students can expect to cover a wide
array of topics, including:

American Politics

Comparative Politics

International Relations

Political Theory

Public Policy

In addition to core courses, students have the option to choose elective
classes that allow for specialization in areas of interest. This flexibility
encourages students to tailor their education to align with their career
aspirations, whether they aim to work in government, non-profit
organizations, international agencies, or the private sector.

Research Opportunities

Research is a vital component of the political science program at USC. The
department encourages undergraduate and graduate students to engage in
research projects, often collaborating with faculty members who are experts



in their fields. Opportunities for research include:

Independent Study Projects1.

Research Assistantships2.

Internships with governmental and non-governmental organizations3.

Participation in faculty-led research initiatives4.

These experiences not only enhance students’ understanding of political
science but also help them develop practical skills that are essential for
their future careers.

Faculty Expertise

The political science faculty at USC is composed of accomplished scholars and
practitioners who bring a wealth of knowledge and experience to the
classroom. Their diverse research interests span various areas of political
science, ensuring that students are exposed to a wide range of perspectives.

Notable Faculty Members

Some of the notable faculty members include:

Dr. Robert Shrum - Expert in public opinion and electoral politics

Dr. Janna Rees - Focus on international relations and security studies

Dr. Richard Greenstein - Specializes in comparative politics and
political theory

These faculty members are not only committed to teaching but also actively
engaged in research that contributes to the field of political science,
providing students with insights into current political issues and debates.

Student Organizations and Involvement

At USC, students have numerous opportunities to engage beyond the classroom
through various student organizations related to political science. These
organizations promote political awareness, activism, and leadership skills
among students.



Key Student Organizations

Some of the prominent student organizations include:

USC Political Science Association

Model United Nations

College Democrats and College Republicans

Women in Politics

Participation in these organizations allows students to network with like-
minded peers, develop leadership skills, and gain practical experience in
political advocacy and debate.

Internships and Career Opportunities

The political science program at USC places a strong emphasis on experiential
learning, and internships play a crucial role in this. Students are
encouraged to pursue internships that align with their interests and career
goals.

Types of Internships

Internship opportunities can be found in various sectors, including:

Government Agencies (local, state, and federal)1.

Non-Profit Organizations2.

Political Campaigns3.

International Organizations4.

Think Tanks and Research Institutions5.

These internships provide students with hands-on experience, allowing them to
apply their academic knowledge in real-world settings. Many students find
that their internships lead to job offers after graduation, underscoring the
importance of practical experience in the political science field.

Graduate Programs

For those seeking to further their education, USC offers a robust selection
of graduate programs in political science. This includes Master's and PhD



programs that provide advanced training in research methodologies,
theoretical frameworks, and specialized areas of study.

Master’s Programs

The Master of Arts in Political Science is designed for students looking to
deepen their understanding of the field, focusing on both theoretical and
applied aspects of political science.

PhD Programs

The PhD program is tailored for students aiming for academic careers or
advanced research positions. It emphasizes the production of original
research and contributes to the academic community through publications and
presentations.

Conclusion

Political science at USC offers a comprehensive and engaging educational
experience for students interested in the complexities of politics and
governance. Through a diverse curriculum, research opportunities, active
student organizations, and valuable internships, students are well-prepared
for a variety of careers in the political realm. As the world continues to
grapple with pressing political issues, the skills and knowledge gained from
USC's political science program will be invaluable in shaping the next
generation of leaders and policymakers. Whether you are a prospective student
or simply interested in the field, USC stands out as a premier destination
for political science education.

Frequently Asked Questions

What notable research opportunities are available for
political science students at USC?

USC political science students can engage in various research projects
through centers like the USC Schwarzenegger Institute and the USC Center for
the Political Future, focusing on topics such as public policy, governance,
and international relations.

How does USC's political science program prepare
students for careers in public service?

USC's political science program offers internships, networking events, and
practical coursework that emphasizes real-world applications, helping
students build skills and connections necessary for careers in public service
and government.



What unique courses does USC offer in the political
science department?

USC offers unique courses such as 'Politics of the Environment,' 'Political
Psychology,' and 'Global Security,' which provide interdisciplinary
perspectives on contemporary political issues.

Are there any student organizations related to
political science at USC?

Yes, USC has several student organizations such as the Political Science
Student Association, Model United Nations, and various political clubs that
allow students to engage in discussions, debates, and community service
related to political science.

What role does faculty research play in the political
science program at USC?

Faculty research is integral to USC's political science program, as
professors often involve students in their projects, providing mentorship and
hands-on experience in cutting-edge political research and policy analysis.
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